
Himmat Singh Dhillon,
Headmaster,

The Lawrence School, Sanawar.

No. HM/'25/ 2nd lvne,,ZS.

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Sanawar!

I trust that this finds you and your family in the best of health and circumstances.

I am happy to share that as I write these lines our students are healthy, happy and
most diligently engaged in their half yearly exams.

I would like to take this opportunity to share some of the events that our students
participated'during the Spring Term:

F The Sanawar Inte val.

Cricket Academy,

Sanawar
Specialist Camp at MAMS

Dehradun.

ion shi

F Vintage Rock Concert.

ip held at Sanawar

I am pleased to share that the following events will take place in the Founder's
Term:

A Member of the lndian Public School Conference, Round Square, BSA, U.K., Head's Conference, U.K. & BSAI --. F!L+.
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Communication and Film as a Career
Marketing as a Career.
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The Important dates for Founder's Term 2025 are as under

Return of students for Founder's Term lgth fuly, 
,25

Founder's Celebrations 3.d October to 5th October,'25

I am pleased to share that it has not only been a most satisfying and productive
Spring Term but also a year full of blessings for the Community of Learners at
Sanawar.

This is to request our parents to kindly help the children to prepare during the
summer break to avail many opportunities for performing well in the School in the
Founder's Term, 2025.

Let me take this opportunity to wish each and every member of the Sanawarian
Family well-being, safety, good health, happiness and success. Always grateful for
the blessing of your great help and solid support! Wishing every one of you
the very best!

Stay well! Stay blessed! Never Give In!

With kind regards,

Himmat Singh Dhillon,
Headmaster.
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